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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The Victor Valley Transit Authority will be holding a Public Hearing at a Special 

Board of Director’s Meeting on Tuesday, March 31, 2009 at 12:30 PM at the 

Victorville City Hall, Council Chambers 14343 Civic Drive, Victorville to hear 

testimony on a grant request for the state of California Department of Transportation 

for ARRA funding for a list of projects including a Bus Facility and Replacement 

Vehicles.  For further information contact VVTA at 760-948-3262.  


